
  

Secretary,     President  

David Gordon,    Phil Murphy  

6 Pollux Close  
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Mob: 0439 619 298 

     

MANAGEMENT MEETING: 3rd October 2022 

  

  

The meeting opened 8.00 pm.  

  

  

PRESENT: President, Phil Murphy, David Gordon, Secretary, Dave Tomkinson, Mark 

Jeffrey, Paul Vassallo, Pat Arcella, Bob Coles, Sam Sultana, Warren Schofield and Anthony 

Agius on phone line  

  

APOLOGIES: NIL 

  

BUSINESS ARISING:   

  

1. President advised the meeting that this weekends weather forecast isn’t looking favourable and if 

we cant get the two long races in this weekend what do we do moving forward, after a long 

discussion it was moved that we basket Friday night for Monday 10th October race Gympie and 

11th October race Tuesday from Bundaberg weather permitting , failing this we have until 

Wednesday night 12th October to basket , to get the races in if this isn’t achieved then a 

cancellation will happen  

2. It was moved Flyers wishing to race short series only in 2023 can do so but this will be the last 

year of short only series 

3. Secretary and President advised anticipated membership for 2023 could be as high as 250-260 

flyers if this is the case the bird limit will be 20 birds  

 

 

No further business.   
Meeting Closed 9:45 pm.  
David Gordon, Federation Secretary.  

  

  

  

  


